Government
announcements
signifying changes
to bulk billing
Incentives are not
due to take place until
T November 2025.

The practice billing policy
will not change.

Your GP 1s working as hard as they can to provide
you with high-quality care to keep you healthy.

We appreciate your understanding.
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